


Forestry Project - in partnership with Algebris
Investments

Since the initial planting in 2019, a dedicated field
officer has been appointed in the region to
supervise and support the communities involved in
the forestry project. This role will be crucial in
ensuring the effectiveness of the project and
keeping the local people, schools and
nurseries both engaged in and aware of the
benefits. The first round of monitoring has been
carried out by the field officer supervised by Father
Tarcisio. We are happy to report that the rainy
season so far in Tanzania has been exceptional
and thanks to this, the trees are in good shape and
growing well.

THANK YOU for all your generous donations last year!
Algebris Investments has now doubled the 2019 total

Follow us on Instagram @hakuna.matata.charity for weekly updates
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